
PUBLIC INFORMATION OPEN HOUSE MEETINGS
STP-51-7(109) Decatur Bridge; CN 32395

The Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) and the Iowa Department 
of Transportation (Iowa DOT) are hosting two public information open house 
meetings regarding the proposed Decatur Bridge project which would improve the 
Nebraska Highway 51 (N-51) / Iowa Highway 175 (IA-175) Missouri River crossing 
in Burt County, Nebraska and Monona County, Iowa. 

Two meetings will be held to provide information regarding the project, currently 
in the study phase, and to receive the public’s input. Attendees will have the 
opportunity to learn about the project and discuss with the project team. No formal 
presentation is planned, and both meetings will present the same information. 

The Decatur Bridge project planning and design would occur over three phases  
and multiple years. Construction would be dependent on available funding 
but could begin as early as 2029.

The public is being encouraged to comment on the proposed project. 
Comments will be collected through September 16, 2024, and should 
be submitted to Sarah Fisher, NDOT Public Involvement P.O. Box 94759, 
Lincoln, NE 68509-4759 or sarah.fisher@nebraska.gov. 

Meeting information will be available on the project 
website after the meetings at ndot.info/32395.  For 
those without internet access, information may be 
obtained at NDOT Headquarters, 1500 Nebraska 
Parkway, Lincoln, NE 68502 or by contacting: Kevin 
Domogalla, NDOT District 3 Engineer 402-370-3470.

ONAWA MEETING OPTION: 
Wednesday, August 28, 2024
11:30 AM - 1:30 PM
Onawa Community and 
Recreation Center - Kelly Hall
320 10th St., Onawa, IA

DECATUR MEETING OPTION: 
Thursday, August 29, 2024
5 - 7 PM
Decatur City Hall
913 S. Broadway St., Decatur, NE

Please join us!
Both meetings will present the same information.

SCAN ME!
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Nebraska Department of Transportation 
c/o Public Involvement
P.O. Box 94759 | Lincoln, NE 68509-4759

DOT

NDOT will make every reasonable accommodation to provide 
accessible meeting facilities for all persons. Appropriate provisions for 
the hearing and visually challenged or persons with Limited English 
Proficiency (LEP) will be made if NDOT is notified by August 21, 2024.

Sarah Fisher
NDOT Public Involvement
402-479-3832
sarah.fisher@nebraska.gov
Kevin Domogalla
NDOT District 3 Engineer
402-370-3470
kevin.domogalla@nebraska.gov
Jessica Felix
Iowa District 3 Engineer 
712-274-5833
jessica.felix@iowadot.us

PROJECT CONTACTS:


